
How one lives as a writer
Poet and professor of English at Sierra Nevada College, Karen
Terrey, will share her thoughts on how one lives as a writer
and how she works with other writers to inspire and motivate.

Since spending the summer of 2009 studying poetry in Prague,
she finds inspiration for her efforts to help build literary
community  in  Tahoe  from  the  underground  writing  movement
called Samizdat that resisted Communist rule in Prague. She’ll
also perform a short reading of some of her historical and
regional poetry. She encourages the audience to engage with
questions and comments.

Terrey  teaches  creative  writing  in  Truckee  through  her
business  Tangled  Roots  Writing.  She  facilitates  creative
writing workshops and one-on one-coaching with project-focused
writers to help guide creative process and improve craft. At
SNC, she teaches classes in Freshman Composition, American
Literature, and Creative Writing. She is also poetry editor
for a literary arts journal, Quay, published in print and
online twice a year.

Terrey received her bachelor’s from University of Vermont in
biology and environmental studies and her M.F.A. in creative
writing from Goddard College.

Her  poetry  explores  boundaries  of  neighborhood  and
relationships between people and place. Some of her poems have
been published in Moonshine Ink, Sierra Nevada Review, Autumn
Sky, Word Riot, Rhino and Edge. She is the recipient of a
Sierra  Arts  Endowment  Grant  in  2009  and  a  John  Woods
Scholarship  to  the  Prague  Summer  Program.

To  learn  more  about  Terrey’s  efforts  to  build  literary
community  in  Lake  Tahoe,  see  her  blog  at
www.karenaterrey.blogspot.com  and  Tangled  Roots  Writing  on
Facebook.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/11/how-one-lives-as-a-writer/


The event is Nov. 13 from 10am-noon, Prim Library, Sierra
Nevada College, 999 Tahoe Blvd., Incline Village.

Fee: $3 optional continental breakfast.


